
What's Happening at New Hope ?  

 

 

§ The First Friends Ministry will hold their monthly meeting on Thursday, June 11, 2015 at 6p.m. Min-
istry members are strongly encouraged to attend this meeting to get their ministry assignments of new 
members and to learn the responsibilities of the ministry. 

§ Next Sunday, June 14th, will be Graduation Sunday . This is where we honor all of our College and 
High School  graduates. If you are a graduating, please call the office so that you can be prepared to 
participate in Graduation Sunday.  

 
§ The Junior Usher Ministry will be meeting this coming Saturday, June 13th, at 11:00 a.m. The Juniors 

will be ushering on Sunday, June 14th. Parents, please note that immediately following our meeting on 
Saturday we will be leaving for our scheduled outing.  Please see Sis. Wendy Fletcher if you have any 
questions. Thank you! 

§ The New Hope Baptist Church Cancer Support Group, which was developed when Pastor Nelson 
had a vision to start a group to give support to cancer survivors; people just diagnosed with cancer; or 
people who would just like to give support to people with cancer. Our purpose is to help draw aware-
ness to a cure for cancer and one of these ways is to sponsor a HOPE For A Cure Walk on Saturday, 
July 25th. If you would like to participate in this walk by either being a sponsor or walking please see  
Sis. Nellie Rasberry or one of the members of the Cancer Support Ministry for more information.  A 
portion of the proceeds will benefit the Stewart Caring Place which is a free-of-charge support service 
for individuals and families touched by cancer.  

 
§ Today begins our Dress Down Season. Please dress appropriately (Not as if youõre going to the 

beach) this means adults as well as children. We are still in Godõs house and should dress accordingly.  
 
§ Monday, June 29th, and Tuesday, June 30th, 7:00 p.m. nightly we will have our PREACHING, POW-

ER & PRAISE REVIVAL! Our guest for this year  is Rev. Dr. Jerry Carter of Calvary Baptist Church of 
Morristown, New Jersey as well as Rev. Dr. Fredrick Haynes III of Friendship West Baptist Church in Dal-
las, TX. Get ready for a powerful time in the Lord! 

 
§ Mortgage Payoff Burning 2017. We are asking every person for a $10.00 weekly contribution above 

their generous giving , toward the mortgage payoff burning service for 2017.  We are expecting this 
service in 2017 to be an exceptional celebration!  

 
§ TOMORROW is the deadline  for ordering New Hope Polo Shirts ! If you are interested, please stop by 

the office to place your order today.  Please note there will not be another order until after September. 
Please remember the money is due when the order is placed. Thank You!  

 
§ NOTE: Due to the office hours changing, all announcements must be in the office no later than 

Tuesday at 2:00. Thank you for your cooperation !  
 
§ Vacation Bible School will be held July 13th -17th. We are looking for volunteers to help with Drama, 

Activities, Class Leaders and Administrative Assistance. There will be a brief meeting next Sunday after 
service. PLEASE WE NEED ALL OF YOU TO HELP !!! Any questions, please see Sis. Rodgers. 
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